
 

 

 
 
OSSTF Limestone 
Shawn Lavender, District President 
735C Arlington Park Place 
Kingston, Ontario, K7M 8M8 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 

December 3, 2019 
 
Dear Shawn and Members of OSSTF Limestone, 

Education workers are at the frontlines of the fight against Doug Ford’s cuts. Students, 
parents, teachers and education workers know the chaos that was created by increased class 
sizes; classes were cancelled, teaching positions were eliminated and students scrambled to 
get the classes they needed to graduate. Every parent knows that that the individual attention 
of Ontario’s world-class educators is a key driver of our students success. Threatening their 
success with increased class sizes, mandatory online learning, and the elimination of caps 
makes no sense. It takes a tough situation and makes it worse. 

Doug Ford has been spoiling for a fight with educators since day one, attacking teachers and 
trying to drive a wedge between students, teachers and parents. So let’s be clear: the 
responsibility for this challenging situation rests squarely with the Premier. 

Standing up for students is going to take all of us. 

New Democrats stand together with you and your members in the fight for our public 
education system here in Ontario. 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Ian Arthur, MPP  
Kingston and the Islands 
 
 
CC: Andrea Loken, TBU President 
 John Vince, TBU Chief Negotiator 


